
Durham  Police  Department

86 Dover  Road

Durharn,  NH  03824

603-868-2324

MEMORANDUM

TO:  Michael  Behrendt

RECEIVED
Town  of Durham

FROM:  Deputy  Chief  Holmstock OCI- 2 9 2021

REF:  Site  Plan  Application  - #32  Madbury  Road
Planning,  Assessing

ai-iu  ZCiriirig

Date:  10-29-2021

Michael,

The  Durham  Police  Department  has reviewed  the  plan  as submitted  and  we  would

support  the  endeavor  moving  forward.  I could  not  tell  from  the  plan  what  type  of  lighting

they  would  have  for  the  parking  lot  re-design,  but  would  highly  encourage  adequate

lighting,  particularly  near  the  rear  and  entrance  for  safety  purposes.


